



NW Chilterns Community Board: https://bit.ly/3h1LFSk



https://bit.ly/2PNqQfg

HELPLINE: 07392 683500 Issue 203 5th September 2024



Hughenden Newsletter

Find us on Facebook: https://bit.ly/2PNqQfg

The Hughenden Street Association vision

For community life in Hughenden Parish to become better connected, supportive/supported, stronger and friendlier so that all residents are involved in it to the level they desire. This means working to create safer and connected communities encouraging residents to identify the needs of their neighbours to help them engage in the community. The Association has a key role to play in helping develop links to existing facilities whilst also working to support community groups to reach out to as many residents as possible.

So much has been achieved by the Street Association with more still to do together. Take a look: http://bit.ly/2Skst40 PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER

Local Cycling and Walking Infrastructure Plan



A bit of a mouthful so we will call it the LCWIP for short! An important opportunity to influence the plans of Bucks Council in this key area.

Getting more people to walk and cycle is something of a challenge as we rely so much on cars to get about. Equally important are the needs of wheelchair users. We all experience positive health benefits by being able to get out and about without using our cars.

Bucks Council is keen to hear from YOU as it develops the LCWIP. Find out more HERE.

Bucks Council: Money Matters



The Cost Of Living Crisis continues to affect many people and how public funding is spent remains important. Have your say on local spending priorities for 2025 to 2026 HERE. At the same time, you will find out more about the pressures all councils are facing and the stark choices that continue to need to be made. There is no doubt that the Autumn Budget is going to be tough – it is being well-trailed as such - so having your local say really is important.

Neighbourhood Watch On Wycombe Sound



Geoff Pegg, Director of Operations will again be on Wycombe Sound this Friday (6th September) chatting to Chris Phillips. If you have attended one of Geoff's presentation you will know how engaging and passionate he is. If you haven't, then listen in from 1.25pm or catch up via the website. Click HERE.

You can also phone in before or during the programme by calling 01494 449900 or email your question to contact@wycombesound.org.uk

Great Kingshill Residents' Association AGM

Being able to influence and support local initiatives is something HSA is keen to promote. Our communities only thrive if as many people as possible get involved. There are many ways to do this, of course. Attending events is one way and another – an important precursor to having events to attend is helping to shape what goes on. Great Kingshill RA is keen to hear what local residents think. Why not go along to the AGM on Sunday 22nd September at 7.00pm to be part of the conversation? Refreshments will be provided









Great Kingshill Combined School Memories

If you still wish to do so, you can send any memories via email: contact@gkcs.school or via post: Great Kingshill CofE School, Cryers Hill Rd, Cryers Hill, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP15 6JP or please feel free to hand-deliver anything to us at the School Office anytime between 08:30 and 15:30 on weekdays. Alternatively, you could scan the QR code to complete the online Google Form.



Pension Credit

Are you one of the 800,000 pensioners entitled to claim pension credit but don't? Or perhaps you know someone who should be claiming but has not yet registered. It is important that we encourage eligible claimants to do so NOW!

Call 0800 99 1234 or go to www.entitledto.co.uk to check your eligibility.

Thames Valley Police Social Media Summary

Click HERE for the latest news from our local police force.

Dates For The Diary

John Shaw will be sharing an update on the work of the Chiltern Rangers who are, amongst other projects, working with Hughenden Parish Council. Hosted by the Great Kingshill Ladies Group on Wednesday 11th September at Great Kingshill Village Hall. Doors open at 1.45pm for a 2.00pm start. Why not pop along. The first meeting is FREE!

HSA Pub Lunches

Little Kingshill: 25th September. Contact Janet Booth, 07976 896219. The Full Moon.

We are again supporting the annual MacMillan Coffee Morning which takes place on 27th September at the Harrow pub in Hughenden Valley. Hosted by Anne Smart between 10.30am and noon this is a great way to catch up for a natter and contribute to the ongoing work of this key cancer charity. If you can donate homemade cakes, muffins or biscuits Anne would love to hear from you. Call her on 07970 037419.

Contact the Editor

Email: Hughendensa@gmail.com or call: 07808 229476